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CHRISTMAS 1967
Dear friend,

Last Christmas the girls at the orphanage '"Casa Hogar'! in
Tamaulipas, Mexico, had the most meaningful Holiday Season,

They had a wonderful Christmas party, a delicious meal,
gifts and a Christmas tree with all the trimmings that are
usual at such a season. Dolls, which the girls never had
owned, were given to them at this occasion.

This was possible because you and many others were willing
to contribute and donate of your means. You made last Christ-
mas successful for these girls.

Not in Mexico only did children have great Christmas because
of your gift. The orphanage in Hong Kong also received mone=-
tary gifts from some of you. We received reports from that
home also, and they were so grateful for your generosity.

Christmas 1967 is approaching rapidly. The children ask you
again to remember them. We in the "Layman ACTICN for Children,
Inc.", hope that you will be able to send a gift in the form
of a donation so we may send the aid in time for Christmas.
THANK YOU:

Your gift through "Layman ACTION'" is tax deductable.
OUR BEST WISHES FOR A HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON!

Cordially,
Layman ACTION for Children, Inc.
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